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HILTON HEAD PLANTATION 

PROPERTY OWNER’S ASSOCIATION 

SECURITY AND SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES  

 

                   Minutes for June 11, 2020 

OPENING:  

The Chairperson called the meeting to order at 9:00 on June 11, 2020 in the Plantation House 

  

ATTENDENCE: 

Betsy Wepner , Chairperson                

Robert Clemens 

James Cooper 

Mike Dreuth 

Dean Morrison  

Lester Taylor 

Maury Tepper 

Scott Crove  

 

Ex Officio Members:  

 Peter Kristian, General Manager 

 Art Benoit, Chief of Security 

 

ABSENT WITH NOTICE: 

Douglas (Randy) Dye  

 

ABSENT WITHOUT NOTICE 

None 

 

The minutes from the meeting May 14, 2020 were approved.   

 

Announcements from the chair:  Betsy announced that the next meeting of the Committee would be held 

on July 9, 2020 at the Plantation House.  This will be the venue for our monthly meeting until further notice.   

 

Resident Concerns:  Nothing to report 

 

Traffic Safety:  Jim reported that there were four accidents in May.  One involved a deer.  One was a failure 

to yield.  One was a involved a bicycle and there was one on Seabrook with injuries. 

 

SOP review:  Maury stated that subcommittee was inactive at this time and he was the only member.  Bob 

Clemens volunteered to serve as a committee member.  Bessy requested that she be included as  member. 

 

Chief Benoit then presented the Monthly Activities Report for May. Once again, it was a quiet month.   

 

New Business: We spent time reviewing the Strategic Plan for 2020-2024.  We discussed the seven 

objectives in some detail . 

 

General Manager’s Report.  Peter commented on the article by Dave Lauderdale in the Island Packet about 

the use of the work “Plantation” in our name and implied that it was insensitive.  Peter told Lauderdale that 

he should not have published the article, but Lauderdale was defensive about the subject.  Peter pointed out 

that this could cause the professional agitators to cause trouble in our plantation.  If we were forced to 

change our name it would be complicated and expensive.  The pool is now opened but with strict guidelines.  
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We will admit 150 people for two-hour sessions.  Your must bring your own chairs.  We have had to hire 

additional staff to comply with all the legal requirements.  Peter noted that Kid’s Kamp starts next  Monday.  

The office reopened for regular hours on Monday.  He hopes that the Coffee with Peter scheduled for July 

25 can proceed.  The Headliners have had to cancel their summer outdoor concert due to one of their 

musicians having to resign having  obtained  a full time job.  The Cypress is still in total lockdown.   

 

There being no further business, we adjourned at 10:30.     

 

  

 

        Respectfully submitted, 

  

        Maury M. Tepper 

          Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


